
News letter breeding season 2017 
Following the temporary cancellation of the NRHA Germany from the EFRHA Nomination Program (ENP), 
the stallions inscription for the 2017 breeding season should always be made to EFRHA, but will enjoy the 
same conditions and rights of the BIP IRHBA,  that means: 
The enrolled stallions on the program will  make all their foals elegible only for the Futurity IRHA 2021. For 
the foals of stallions not enrolled it is still possible to enter them by December 31 of the birth’s year. 
We hope that the new EFRHA program can be started from the breeding season 2018 and for sure  will 
continue to maintain the characteristics of the breeding season  2017 giving the opportunity to enroll only 
the stallions or the foals individually.  Until the new program will not become fully operational the 
registration of foals on the NRHA European nomination program will remain separate. It 'so obvious that it 
will not be necessary, as per regulation, to enroll the foals to both programs (not including foals of stallions 
not enrolled in the EFRHA program): Foals enrolled in the NRHA Nomination Program will be eligible for the 
Futurity and European Derby , the foals of stallions enrolled  in the EFRHA will be eligible for the IRHA 
Futurity. 
For the breeding season 2014-2015-2016 you can still enroll yr stallion (or yr foal if the stallion is not 
elegible in the IRHBA program) from the IRHBA website untill december 31st 2016 
The EFRHA council is working on The project of the new ENP with the aim of: 
• Affiliate all Reining European associations. 
• Creating a single breeding program open to all, in order to finance the Special Events National Affiliate 
Associations, the European Futurity 4 y.o. and the European Derby. 
We apologize for this  unexpected changement and we intend to present shortly a new, more immersive 
ENP Program for the Reining European association that wil have more benefits for all the subscribers of this 
program. 


